
WHATS HAPPENING AT CLIPPERS 
7TH JANUARY 2021 

 

Happy New Year form everyone here at Suncoast Clippers Basketball Club, we hope you had a 
good break and looking forward to getting back on court for the second half of our 2020/21 
Summer Season. 

COVID UPDATE 

As of the 24th December 2020 the Queensland Government will require all businesses (including 
clubs and associations) to implement electronic registration of participants attending a facility or 
event. Paper registration of attendees will no longer be sufficient to meet contact tracing 
requirements. We have implemented this at the stadium entrance and have a tablet available for 
people who do not have access to a mobile phone.  

 

 
 

 
 
SUMMER 2020/21 SEASON 
 

The season will recommence from Monday 1st February and registrations for the “Early Bird” 
payment are now open via this link https://bit.ly/2ZXBrtB  

 
The “Early Bird” discounted amount is open until midnight Sunday 31st January. This will be 
followed by a 1-week grace period to pay your fees before the NO PAY, NO PLAY policy will be 
enforced. 

o Junior Early Bird Payment - $109  Junior Full Fee after 31st January - $125 
o Senior Early Bird Payment - $119  Senior Full Fee after 31st January - $140 

 
 
 
 
MINIBALL & DEVELOPMENT TERM 1 2021 

Saturday Miniball and Development Programs will recommence on Saturday 30th January. You can 
register via this link for term 1 fees https://bit.ly/3q1z9nR  

https://bit.ly/2ZXBrtB
https://bit.ly/3q1z9nR


 
 
 
HOLIDAY SHOOTING 
 

During these school holidays we will be open for casual shooting, this is available for $5 per 
player. Please follow our Facebook or Instagram pages for opening times throughout the break 
as they will vary due to camps and trainings throughout January.  

https://www.facebook.com/suncoastclippersbasketball 
 
HOLIDAY CLINICS 
 

Our holiday clinics are filling up fast for next week. To secure your spot please email 
adm.suncoastclippers@gmail.com or use the sign in sheet in the foyer to register.  

 
More information on each clinic is available on our social media pages: 
  BOYS & GIRLS U12 & U14 CLINIC – Monday 11th January 9-12pm 

MINIBALL CLINIC – Tuesday 12th January 9-11am  
SUPER GIRLS CLINIC – Thursday 14th January 9-12pm 
 

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
AUSTRALIA DAY TOURNAMENT 
 

Our annual Australia Day tournament is coming up at the end of the month and we are looking 
for keen volunteers to assist in the following areas: 

• Canteen/Bar Assistance 

• Court Controllers 

• Entry / Covid Officers 

• Between Games Cleaning 
    
Any help will be greatly appreciated and assist the club in running this successful event. Please 
email ops.suncoastclippers@gmail.com or call the office to register your interest.    
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https://www.facebook.com/suncoastclippersbasketball
mailto:adm.suncoastclippers@gmail.com
mailto:ops.suncoastclippers@gmail.com
http://www.clippersbasketball.com.au/

